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To: All West Hartford Public School Building Occupants

From: Tom Moore, Superintendent of Schools

Date: July 2016 —~—~_~ V’~~

Re: Asbestos Information

As a representative of the West Hartford Public Schools and pursuant to the regulations of the
EPA’s Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA), this memo is to notify you of the
presence of asbestos and asbestos related activities within the school district.

We are aware that there is some form(s) of asbestos in some of our buildings and will
continue a program of monitoring and removing materials as necessary. The monitoring
consists of a visual inspection of all known asbestos-containing building materials (ACBM)
every six months. It is our belief that any remaining asbestos does not present a health hazard
to student or staff populations.

A re-inspection is required every three years by an Environmental Consulting Firm. The last
re-inspection was just performed in December, 2014. The updated Management Plan will be
available for public inspection at the following address:

West Hartford Public Schools
Plant & Facilities Services Department
17 Brixton Street
West Hartford, Connecticut 06110

For further information concerning ACBM, you may contact Steve Tedford, Service Response
Manager, at (860) S61-7921
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